
Subject: Re: chrome browser update
Posted by Helder Marchetto on Thu, 17 Dec 2015 14:39:41 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On Wednesday, December 16, 2015 at 2:40:14 AM UTC, Chris Torrence wrote:
>  On Monday, December 14, 2015 at 9:36:52 AM UTC-7, Nuno Ferreira wrote:
>>  Sorry about this last message. I finally understood why the "olh_anchor_redir.html" text file
was appearing - it was related with the association of the ".html" file extension in my computer.
>>  
>>  Cheers, 
>>  
>>  Nuno
>  
>  Hi all,
>  
>  There's no malware - this is a bug that Chrome introduced - apparently they decided to clamp
down on something related to namespaces, which causes all of those hyperlinks to appear.
>  
>  We've been able to fix this in our help builds, but that won't be released for a few months.
>  
>  In the meantime, I would suggest either using a different browser or using the online
documentation:
>  http://www.exelisvis.com/docs/home.html
>  
>  Cheers,
>  Chris

Hi Chris,
thanks a lot for clarifying. Let us know when the new release is out.
By the way, it is unfortunately not possible (=allowed) to roll-back to a previous Chrome release.

Cheers,
Helder
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